

April 30, 2013

Ambler Area Running Club Attn: Jim Lombardi PO Box 204 Springhouse, PA 19477

Dear Mr. Lombardi:

Our Lady of Mercy Catholic School has accomplished a great deal in our inaugural year. Our mission is to provide our students with a dynamic and challenging curriculum that empowers them to succeed in an ever-changing world. We are guided by Our Lady of Mercy to give service to others as we experience God's presence each day. Your support for our "OLM 5K Run for Mercy" has played a tremendous role in our ability to live out this mission and to bring more than 580 students to greater academic achievement and a stronger relationship with God.

I thank you for your support for our "Run for Mercy." This event was an outstanding demonstration of the many things that make OLM a great place. We hosted over three hundred participants that came out on a cold morning to show their support for our school. We welcomed over fifty volunteers who exemplified the notion of service for our students. And we partnered with thirty local businesses and organizations to make this event a success.

The success of this event has provided us the resources to enhance our technology infrastructure. These upgrades, coupled with our recent award of 90 IPads through the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, will greatly re-shape our technology program at OLM. We are grateful for the role that you have played in the success of this event and the impact that you have made on our children's education.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

David J. Hayden

Vice Principal

Director of Advancement

De J. Hand

P.S. Thanks also to Marie and you be all your work for this event. I really appreciate the support, guidance of assistance.